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Department of Statistics and Data Science

Invitation Letter

Dear

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, it is our pleasure to invite you to participate
in “The Second International Workshop on Image Processing and Machine Learning",

which will be held in The Southern University of Science and Technology, Shenzhen,
China, from October 3 to October 6, 2025.

This international workshop aims to bring together leading experts, researchers, and
practitioners 1n the fields of image processing and machine learning. We aim to create
a platform that facilitates the exchange of the latest advancements, promotes
knowledge dissemination, and fosters potential collaborations.

For more information, please refer to the conference announcement at the SUSTech
website https://stat-ds.sustech.edu.cn/portal/meeting/index/1d/16, If you have any
questions or requests, please contact Hangwei L1 by lihw3@mail.sustech.edu.cn. We
look forward to an intellectually stimulating and enjoyable conference and your
contribution will be greatly appreciated.

Very best regards,
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Address: No, 1088, Xueyuan Blvd., Nanshan District, Shenzhen, Guangdong 518000, P.R. China




